
 

 

Property Maintenance Committee Meeting 

April 19, 2022 

 

The Property Maintenance Committee meeting of April 19, 2022 was brought to order at 10:02 

AM. Bob Mackey made a motion to accept the minutes of the January 18, 2022 meeting. The motion 

received a second from George Sioras and the motion carried unanimously with the exception of 

Capt./Chief Feole who abstained. 

There was a brief discussion concerning the five (5) properties which remain on the list. This 

discussion focused mainly on status and legal assistance. 

Watts Junkyard was spoken about by George Sioras. Mr. Sioras stated that even though Mr. Patel 

and Mr. Spofford have gone separate ways the property is still under agreement. 

The discussion then moved on to the fire damaged properties and how to proceed. The final outcome 

was to send letters requiring demolition permits for the removal of the structures. These properties are: 

➢ 16 Franklin Street 

➢ 36 Maple Street (Kittredge Farms) 

➢ 27 Mount Pleasant Street 

➢ 24 Crescent Street 

➢ 17 Central Street 

A request for a motion to adjourn was sought and made by Bob Wentworth, the motion was 

seconded by Mike Fowler. A unanimous vote was received and the meeting was called to an end at 10:27 

AM 

 

Minutes taken by Bob Wentworth.   


